Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Here is the agenda for the Aug. 31 El
Dorado County Board of Supervisors meeting in
South Lake Tahoe.

Sawmill Road in El Dorado County was supposed to open
this week. However, utility conflicts have led to unforeseen
delays, according to officials. No date has been set for when
it will reopen. The bike path should be open in early October.

The School of the Arts at UNR has more than 35 events
that are open to the public for the 2015 fall
semester. Details are online.

Tahoe Truckee Unified School District is launching the
Athlete Committed program to support athletes, coaches and
parents. It is designed to optimize athletic performance and
health and wellness by educating coaches and athletes on the
impact of nutrition, sleep, character, stress and chemical
health.

Can Do Multiple Sclerosis is the beneficiary of the
27th annual Alpen Wine Fest at the Village at Squaw Valley on
Sept. 6 from 2-5pm. Entry into the event is $40 in advance or
$50 that day.
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